
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

2017 School Scholarships 
 
10 November 2016 
 

 

Students of select high schools in Manawatu, Wairarapa and Whanganui are 

invited to apply for UCOL’s 2017 School Scholarships. 

 

Aimed at supporting the retention of talented students within our region, the 

application process involves submitting a video of up to two minutes, and must 

include:  

 Students’ career aspirations 

 How they make a difference outside of the classroom 

 Why they are worthy of a scholarship 

 An endorsement from one of their teachers and/or sport coaches. 

 

The scholarships range in value from $2,000 - $9,000 and are subject to full-time 

enrolment at UCOL, availability and acceptance. 

 

Twenty two schools have received information and USBs for students to submit 

their applications on.  

 

Schools with enquiries about any of the 2017 UCOL scholarships on offer can 

contact UCOL External Relations Coordinator Jason Crafar – j.crafar@ucol.ac.nz.  

 
 


